
From: Richard Stewart  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 10:20 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh; Timothy Peterson; Mikaila Lironi 
Subject: Carey application  
 
To whom it may concern 
My name is Richard Stewart and I have been a full time resident of Lasqueti Island for over 50 years.  
I am writing to express my support for Asland and Tracee Carey’s application.  
I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 
application number LA-RZ-2023.1 LTC Thank you  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


